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Dates for your Diary 

Sports Day KS1 - 20th June  
Sports Day KS2 - 21st June 
Reports out to parents – 5th July 
Parents Evening Drop in – Wednesday 10th 
July – 3.30-4.30pm 
Eid – Monday 17th June 
Titan Olympics Y5 - 19th June 
Parent forum - 28th  June 
Y1 Twycross zoo - 28th  June  

Y3 Kingsbury - 26th June 
Y6 photos – 28th June 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
A Busy and Eventful Week at School! 
 
I am writing to share some exciting updates and 
express my thanks for your support during this 
exceptionally busy week. 
 
We have just concluded a week filled with 
remarkable events, culminating in visits from our 
local councillor, MP, and mayor. Their presence and 
support have been invaluable as we undertook a 
challenge: a 26-hour world record attempt for the 
longest science lesson! 
 
This ambitious effort from Mr. Jordan and his 
colleague Mr. Keeling was not just about setting a 
record; it was a testament to the commitment and 
enthusiasm of our pupils, staff, and community. The 
support and encouragement from our guests, along 
with lots of support, have helped make this possible. 
 
A special thank you goes out to everyone who has 
contributed to our fundraising efforts so far. Your 
generosity is making a significant difference and 
helping us achieve our goals. 
 
We continue to be proud of our pupils, for their 
efforts and we look forward to sharing more details 
and results of our world record attempt soon. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support 
and for being a part of our school community. 
 
 
 
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
at 95.3% this week  
 
Well done to SL1 with 100% again 
 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
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science teach-a-thon WorlD recorD 

Councillor Waseem Zaffar kicked of the Science Teach-A-Thon with the first science investigation of the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember they are streaming live on our Anglesey Primary School Youtube channel for the full 26 hours. 
They started at 9.00am and will finish at 11.00am Saturday morning. 
 
We are raising money to ensure families in our community who do not have access to laptops or devices, 
will be able to borrow one from school and ensure that the most disadvantaged, get the advantage they 
need. 
 
Here is the QR code for you to donate… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are proud of you Mr Jordan and Mr Keeling! You can do it! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

June internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf 
 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

What was the answer?    C                                         Answer next week 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf


 

year 2 at Weston-suPer-Mare last Week 

We had a great but very windy day at Weston. Our sandwiches were very sandy! 

More photos will be available on the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

y6 Making hanging baskets 

Year 6 pupils made the hanging baskets that were sold on Wednesday.  
A big thank you to them and to Mr Reeve as always, for your time, effort and experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

birMinghaM council chaMbers 

Some of the school councillors went back to the 
Birmingham Council Chambers to present their 
speeches on the negatives of Lozells and how it 
impacts them.  
Councillor Waseem Zaffar was so impressed with 
Masud's speech, he asked him to do it again in front 
of the Lord Mayor of Birmingham! 
 
Thank you to Mrs Hess and Mr Khan for taking 
them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

senDing inforMation via the 

aPP anD eMails 

In a bid to save money and avoid waste, we 
will not be sending out as many letters in the 
future. 
Instead, we will be sending emails or sending 
notifications via MCAS. 
Please check your emails regularly and make 
sure school has your email address, so that 
you don’t miss out.  
Also, register for MCAS, if you haven’t 
already. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

school PhotograPhs 

A lot of parents have spoken to me about School Photographs at Anglesey.  
As a result, we will be having individual and class photographs in the Autumn Term for all pupils. 
 
For now, Year 6 will be having their school portrait photographs taken on Friday 28th June in the morning. 
This will be Individuals and classes. 
 
The photography company we are using is Tempest. You will receive more information soon. 
 
Thank you for sharing your views with us as always. We do listen. 
 
 
 
 

ManDarin  

There will be 3 videos from the Chinese Day on our website for you to enjoy.  
The choir performed Jasmine Flower (in Chinese) in front of 300 people.  
 
The translation is: 
Beautiful Jasmine flower 
Sweet-smelling, beautiful stems full of buds 
Fragrant and white, everyone praises 
Let me pluck you down to give to someone 
jasmine flower. 
 
The second video on the website is a Chinese proverb in English:  
When there is light in the soul 
There is beauty in the person 
When there is beauty in the person there is harmony in the world. 
When there is harmony in the world 
There is honour in the nation 
When there is honour in the nation there is peace in the world. 
 
The 3rd video is of Keyaan from year 3 speaking in Chinese. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


